E G CARTER & CO LTD

PHASE 3

As you are aware, we have now compieted Phase 2 of the regeneration
scheme of this estate.

The demolition has started on phase 3 and from week commencing 15t
October, the actual construction stage will start.

We would like you to be aware that this will mean more traffic around the
Fullers Avenue / White Horse Road junction and would like to ask if you could
possibly refrain from parking near this junction whilst dropping off and
collecting your children from school.

iMiany thanks

Mike Goidsworthy

(Site Manager)



